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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
Date:  September 9, 2011 
 
TO:  Readers of Summerhaven Wind Energy Centre Application for a Renewable Energy 

Approval 
 
RE: Summerhaven Site Plan Changes 
 
Summerhaven Wind, LP (a wholly owned subsidiary of NextEra Energy Canada, ULC) is planning 
to engage in a renewable energy project in respect of which the issuance of a renewable energy 
approval is required. The Ministry of the Environment (MOE) has screened the submission 
according to the requirements set out in Regulation 359/09 and the application has been deemed 
complete. The MOE is now undertaking a technical review of the submission. Copies of the 
following documents supporting this application as filed with the MOE have been made  available 
for review at the Haldimand County office in Cayuga at 45 Munsee Street North and electronically 
on the website http://www.CanadianWindProposals.com
 

.  

Minor project location changes have been proposed since the time of the application on June 14, 
2011. These changes are described in the REA Submission Design Change Report dated August 
2011. These changes include the removal of a proposed wind turbine location and the alteration of 
some turbine access roads and collection cable routes. The Noise Study Report (now dated August 
2011) has also been updated to reflect these changes. 
 
Please refer to the REA Submission Design Change Report in conjunction with reviewing the other 
documents as the information contained within supersedes the information contained within the 
other REA documentation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 


